
Self reflection 
 

Introduction: 
I’m Cristina Falletta and I come from Belgium. I study to become a 
preschool teacher in Louvain-La-Neuve. 
Personal level: 
I had been informed about this intensive programme. I was so 
excited about this trip. And I felt myself very happy that I’m a part of 
a great group. 
In these two weeks, I’ve got my group of work from so many 
different cultures and countries. (Denmark, Spain, Hungary…) I’ve 
learnt a lot of things about these countries. This intensive program 
taught me to take my place in this group and take decision about the 
activities or tell my opinion.  
 
When we worked together, it was a real harmony, cooperation and a 
lot of happiness. Moreover, we transferred this positive energy to 
the children when we went to the school for the activities. I have met 
a lot of beautiful people with a lot of generosity and kindness. 
By this humane experience, I understood that I have a lot of patience 
to live with different people. 
I appreciated also to share the evening and the dragon story with the 
all participants.  



 
 

Professional development and intercultural 
perspective: 
It was so interesting to hear how the education is going on in 
Lithuania, Hungary, Spain, Denmark, Portugal and Germany. I learnt 
a lot of activities about the 5 senses and I wrote these activities in my 
booklet. I keep this booklet to follow with the future ideas. When I 
will come to Belgium, I would like to transfer these activities in my 
training classes. For the future, I would like to make a topic about the 
park Guell and also to do discovering activities about the language to 
the Belgium children and to work with 5 senses in my future 
activities. 
I appreciated the flash mob in Park Guell, the Play mobile show in 
Plaza Catalunya and the Hopscotch in Mont Juic because it was an 
intensive moment. For these kinds of activities we need to relax and 
not think about the surrounding (the people...) 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 



 
I really enjoyed the moment when we went to see the children 
because on only three moment we had created an atmosphere 
funny, happy, and feel to be together. We have listening the children 
and the entire student in my group takes his place for the animation 
with the children. For me, the language is not a problem because I 
spoke in Spanish and in English to the children. I think that the 
language must not to be a problem because we can use the body 
language. 
The most important is the happiness that we transferred to the 
children. And I was surprised to discover that the children 
understand very good English. 
For me the most important to keep going on imagining, be creative, 
be friendly, use body language, let the children imagining. And I’m 
sure that if we use the nature like the learning space, the children will 
become more creative and more open at the surrounding.  
I discovered a beautiful city with amazing stories, with the festival of 
St Georges, the museum Picasso, the park Guell… 



While this two week, I really enjoy all; the activities; the people; the 
Spanish culture; the city; the children. And the most important, I 
learned to enjoy the present moment! Here and now! 
 
 
 

 


